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The City of Portland will make reasonable accommodation for people with disabilities. Please notify us no later than five (5) business days prior  

to the event by phone 503-823-7404, by the City’s TTY at 503-823-6868, or by the Oregon Relay Service at 1-800-735-2900. 
 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
July 24, 2015 
 
 

SW Market Street Closed between SW 11th & SW 12th Avenues 

on Sunday, July 26 for New Water Service Install 
 
PORTLAND, OR -- One block of SW Market Street between SW 11th and SW 12th avenues 

will be closed to traffic from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Sunday, July 26, 2015. 

 

Traffic will be detoured to SW Columbia Street.   

 

The Portland Water Bureau will be installing a 

new water service for a building on the north 

side of SW Market Street. Work will consist of 

trenching across SW Market Street to connect 

the new service to an existing water main.  

 

Motorists are reminded to stay alert and use 

caution as traffic may suddenly stop when 

traveling from Interstate 405 to the SW Market Street off ramp from US 26. Alternate 

routes are encouraged for motorists to avoid traffic delays.   

 

The Portland Water Bureau provides the highest quality water, customer service and stewardship of the 
critical infrastructure, fiscal, and natural resources entrusted to our care. We enhance public health and safety 
and contribute to the economic viability and livability of the Portland metropolitan region. We are a 
recognized leader among water service agencies across the country.  
 

For more information, contact 
Water Bureau Public Information 
at 503-823-8064. 


